
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with the Syrian ambassador to discuss prospects of
bilateral relations

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim in his office in Baghdad, received

the Syrian ambassador to Iraq, Mr. Sattam al-Dandah Tuesday 19/12/2017

His eminence with Dandah discussed the bilateral relations between the two countries and the

prospects to develop these relations, particularly in combating terrorism, emphasized that the

Iraqi and Syrian people should enjoy safety and security.

His eminence stressed the importance of political solutions to end the crises in the region,

called to prioritize the public interest over private interests.


